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New neighbourhood park in Spring Farm  

 
Spring Farm families will have a new neighbourhood park to enjoy with the opening of a 
playground in Bandara Circuit. 
 
The $1 million park project has been designed to incorporate the remnant woodland in the 
6Ha site and includes play equipment to suit children of all ages. 
 
“This park is a fantastic asset to the community and integrates the natural environment to 
make it a lovely place for families to enjoy,” said Mayor Peter Sidgreaves. 
 
“The mixture of large and small equipment, natural play zones and shaded areas will 
appeal to children across a diversity of abilities and interests,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 
 
“Extensive path networks feed through the park that makes it easily accessible for parents 
and children,” he said. 
 
The site includes natural shade from the existing established trees in the bush corridor 
setting as well as some structural shade to cover play areas. 
 
The equipment includes: -  
 
• Trampolines; 
• Handrope climbers; 
• Rock hold gripps; 
• Slides; 
• Swings; 
• Dish and Plato Spinner; and 
• Multi play piece – 6m Eagles Nest. 
 
Seating has been installed around the landscaped site that has been planted with native 
grasses and turfed. 
 
ENDS 

mailto:caitlin.lewis@camden.nsw.gov.au

